June 7, 1963

Mr. Clarence Funnye, Director of
Programws and Community Plamning

New York CORE

New York 27, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Funnye:

Your letter of June 5th arrived on the moxning

- of Mayor Wagner's departure for Honolulu and
Tokyo. He asked me to acknowledge and reply
to you.

Since you wrote your ietter, additional steps
have been taken in -the direction of goals which
are, I would assume, consistent with those of
your oxganisation. I am enclosing a copy of
the full text of Mayor Wagner's statement on
jobs and job discrismination. Even though you
undoubtedly saw & summary of this statement

in the newsp

8rs, you might considexr it worthe

y the newspapets, ,
while to read the full text.

Sincerely,

Julius C. C. Edelstein

JCCE/HH | ; ;
Statement of June 6, 1963 re: meeting with Brennan
and Van Arsdale ‘




